
EPSU, PSI and ITUC express solidarity with 
women KESK members under arrest for almost 
three months

EPSU, PSI and ITUC wrote to the Turkish Prime Minister, President and Minister of 
Justice to express their concern over the continued detention of nine women trade 
unionists who were taken into custody on the morning of 13 February 2012. EPSU 
and PSI demand the immediate release of KESK members and leaders who have 
been detained for more than two months without any legal basis.

- read the joint solidarity letter

joint solidarity letter

Log in to post comments

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Equality
Networks
Women & Gender Equality

https://www.epsu.org/article/epsu-psi-and-ituc-express-solidarity-women-kesk-members-under-arrest-almost-three-months
https://www.epsu.org/article/epsu-psi-and-ituc-express-solidarity-women-kesk-members-under-arrest-almost-three-months
https://www.epsu.org/article/epsu-psi-and-ituc-express-solidarity-women-kesk-members-under-arrest-almost-three-months
https://www.epsu.org/article/epsu-psi-and-ituc-express-solidarity-women-kesk-members-under-arrest-almost-three-months
https://www.epsu.org/sites/default/files/article/files/joint_solidarity_letter_KESK_trade_unionist.pdf
https://www.epsu.org/user/login?destination=/article/epsu-psi-and-ituc-express-solidarity-women-kesk-members-under-arrest-almost-three-months#comment-form
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/7663
https://www.epsu.org/policies/equality
https://www.epsu.org/networks/women-gender-equality

